
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

29.09.2017 – Term 1 

What have we been learning? 

This week some of the children have used their tens and ones knowledge to recognise numbers to 100. 

Other children had to help the oceanographer to work out how many sea creatures they have in their 

tanks using the language of more, less, greater, and fewer than.  

 

The children have also been busy making jellyfish and writing instructions clearly for the submariners to 

make whilst on their journeys to keep them amused.  

    

The children enjoyed walking to the church and celebrating the harvest service on Wednesday sharing 

their harvest class poem.  

Near the end of the week the children began exploring sounds of the sea using volume and tempo.  

Next Week 

We start our travels on the submarine as we begin to explore the UK. In maths the children will be 

continuing learning on addition.  

We are very keen for the children to have a school lunch on Thursday 5th October as it is our Census day 

(this determines a valuable part of our funding for the year, depending on the number of children in the 

infants who have a school dinner on this day). The meal on census day will be fish fingers and chips to 

encourage more children to have a (free) meal. It would be great to have 100% take up of school dinners 

on this day. 

Dates for you Diary  

Mayor opening our library – 3rd October  

Learning Journal share – Tuesday 10th October and Thursday 12th October 2:45-3:15  

Tom Robson – 1st November  


